
               

  

                      
P r e s s    N o t e 

 
                                             

 
Air traffic restrictions on Sunday 27th May 

 to defuse a war explosive device 
 
 
Torino, 23rd May 2018 – SAGAT informs that due to airspace closure as of 9.30 am until 
about 3:30 pm on Sunday 27th May to coordinate an operation to defuse a bomb found near 
the shopping center 8Gallery at Lingotto, instrumental approach procedures, landings and take-
offs at Torino Airport will be suspended, with the exception of Runway 36 take-offs. 
  
Flights therefore may be delayed or cancelled during these timings. 
  
SAGAT have timely notified the Airlines, which will advise their passengers accordingly. 
 
We advise passengers to check status of their flight with their Airline or Travel Agent or call 
the Flight Information Service 0039 (0)11 5676361-2. 
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